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17th July, 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Questionnaire for Parents – July 2018 
 

As a school, we are continually striving to provide the very best experiences for our pupils and families.  

We would appreciate you telling us what you consider we do well, in addition to what we could do even 

better.  Your views are important to us and we give them careful consideration. 
 

Following previous consultations, we have implemented the new online payment system and increased our 

communication by email (including matters relating to attendance, school trips and other information). 

The opportunity for pupils to walk around the field before school twice a week has been extended to 

every day and is open to parents too.  The range of after-school clubs available to pupils has increased 

(archery, fencing, speed-stacking, circus skills, etc.) as have the activities undertaken during PE. 
 

Please also consider the broad curriculum we offer such as themed weeks (Science Week, International 

Week, Healthy Week, Walk to School/Road Safety Weeks), Workshops for Parents (providing 

information about the teaching of Phonics, Reading, Writing and Maths),  a Cyber-Cafė meeting for 

parents of pupils in Years 5 and 6, whole class music tuition for Years 4 and 5, molly dancing, educational 

visits including the residential trip for Years 5 and 6, Class Assemblies, swimming and other events and 

activities which have taken place throughout the year including those linked to the Lionel Walden School 

Association and the Village Sports and Carnival Day.  Visit our School website (News Section) which 

highlights some of the other events. 
 

Please return the completed questionnaire to the School Office by Monday, 23rd July.  Feedback will be 

provided next term. 
 

You are invited to add your name to the foot of the questionnaire as this will help us to discuss any 

suggestions or comments directly with you, if appropriate. 
 

Please do not hesitate in contacting me, if you have any further questions. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 


